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Welcome Note
Welcome back Arnie members, I hope you have all had a super Summer holiday. I have,  enjoying some quality family 

time. six weeks of catching up with friends, days out picnicking, fun on the beaches of Northumberland and plenty of ice 
creams and good old fish & chips.  I can’t wait to talk to all of you about your holidays, adventures and fun memories. 
Also I have been in school spring cleaning and getting the place tidy for you all to enjoy this Autumn term. I was lucky 

to have my Mum to help sort equipment and toys with me. Last term the club enjoyed some fab times in the Arnies 
garden planting lettuce, beans, sunflowers and herbs, watering all the plants and taking care of the tadpoles whilst 
enjoying cooling of from the sun in the paddling pool. We had a fabulous end of term party, but sadly had to say 

goodbye to our year 6 children, Annabel, Kyya, Ella, Anya, Alex, Masie and Miles. We do wish them all well at their new 
schools and future ventures, we will all miss them very much. The Arnie point winner for last term was Holly Anna 

Hargreaves, she will win a special fun day at the club of her choice. 

This Term’s Planning (Chosen by the children)
Holiday painting competition, making a new memory tree, all about me, story writing, puppet fun, sewing, outdoor 
learning in Arnside (talk from the members of the Arnside and Silverdale AONB), baking, graffiti art (grande style) 
friendships, autumnal activities for a project with Fairtrade Arnside, the children will be sewing their designs, to 

produce a wall hanging, which will be exhibited all over the County to promote Fairtrade. Topic: The planets, weekly 
music sessions (with Iori) den building in the wild, Mexican day, gymnastic routines with Orla, challenge day.

Thank You’s
To Monica, a good friend on Church Hill for the lovely plants given to us for the Arnies garden. Thank you to 
Mrs Satterthwaite for the help with the end of term party, also to George Grieves for his work experience at 

the club and for his extra help at the party and to my Mum for all her help over the Summer.

Coming Up
Halloween party, time to dress up in your scariest outfits and play traditional Halloween games, for example 

apple bobbing, mask making, and treacle toffee.

Things we need
Seeds for growing Vegetables, herb plants, old coloured socks for glove puppets, childrens play shop 

till, buttons and ribbons.

Volunteer D of E students to help at the club, work experience is fantastic for your CV, maybe you know 
someone with older children that may want to help out. 

Contact Numbers: 01524 761159 or 07876 306 365
from 3.00pm - 6.00pm (PLEASE NOTE: Any lateness on collections

will incur extra charges!)


